
 2020 Seniors - 

Fort Leonard Wood Religious Support Office would like to extend a special invitation to all 

high school graduates and their families to attend a Graduation Celebration on Sat, 9 

March at 1530 at Main Post Chapel. We will have a program, a power point of senior pictures and a cake 

and finger food reception.  

 We would like your cooperation in providing us with the information below, a senior picture and 1-2 other 
photos of you growing up. We will use this information to create a display of your picture and future plans. 
We will also have a power point of your name, high school, parents’ names and your pictures that will play 
during the program.  

    Please return this form and the pictures NLT 1 May 2020 to RSO office or scan and send to 
martha.a.strong.civ@mail.mil 

    Very Respectfully,     

Mrs. Martha Strong, DRE 

NAME: HIGH SCHOOL: 

FUTURE PLANS (College, area of study, military service, work plans): 

AWARDS, ACHIEVEMENTS, RECOGNITION OR PERSONAL GOALS MET: 

AREAS OF INVOLVEMENT (Sports, Theatre, Clubs, etc): 

WORDS OF ADVICE  TO UNDERCLASSMEN: 

MESSAGE TO THE ADULTS IN YOUR LIFE: 

FAVORITE BIBLE VERSE: 

BEST HIGH SCHOOL MEMORY: 

Parents’ names as you would like them listed: 

Remember to enclose pictures for the power point and display with this completed form and return both 

to RSO by Friday, 1 May.  Thank you for helping us honor you. 


